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XXXVI COSAC Conference 
20-21 November 2006 in Helsinki 

  

Dear Colleague, 
 
 

I have the privilege to invite you to the XXXVI COSAC Conference which will be 
held in Helsinki on 20-21 November 2006 during Finland's EU Presidency. 
 
The conference will take place at Finlandia Hall. On the evening of Sunday 19 
November 2006 preceding the conference, a reception will be organised at the Annex 
building of the Parliament of Finland. The conference will finish with a lunch on 
Tuesday 21 November 2006. 
 
Further information on the conference, including the draft programme and contact 
details of the conference secretariat can be found on the EU Presidency 2006 website 
of the Parliament of Finland (http://www.parliament.fi/eu2006 -> Grand Committee - 
COSAC). 
 
On the website of the conference, you will also find the registration and hotel 
reservation forms. I would ask you to fill in the electronic forms and send them to us 
by 16 October 2006. 
 
Please note that there is also a link to the website on the COSAC website 
(http://www.cosac.eu -> Meetings). 
 
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Helsinki 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jari Vilén 
Chairman 
The Grand Committee 
Eduskunta 
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